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January 19, 2015
Sunburst Library
Members Present:  Lynda Clark, Ursula Beck, Diane Fauque
Chairman Lynda opened the session by holding the annual meeting.  A discussion was held about the bylaws and the commitment clause of one of the bylaws.  A discussion was held, but no changes were made.
Monthly Meeting:
	Lynda shared the correspondence from the last month.  She noted that donations have been received from the family of Lester Schock as a memorial honoring him.  An additional donation was also received from Tim Tharp for money generated during the annual Sherry Arnold Run held earlier in the month.
	It was voted to approve the minutes from the December meeting.  A discussion was held concerning minor edits and additions to the internet website.  Ursula will make those changes.
	Erin Buckley arrived as a guest and brought a rough draft of guidelines and rules for the Sunburst Community Garden project he is proposing.  A discussion was held about what materials and equipment might be needed.  Lynda encouraged him to search out bids and estimates that can be presented at our next meeting.
	The Bench Project has begun.  Fliers were distributed for posting, and the entry forms are available on our Sunburst website.  All funds will be distributed through the North Toole County Economic Development Group.  The deadline for applications will be March 17th.
The meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,
Diane Fauque

